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First name: Sam

Last name: Eggleston
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Title: 

Comments: Lauren Stull, District Ranger

 

Dear Ms. Stull, I am an owner of property adjacent to the National Forest Lands.  I support the project because I

believe it will create more diverse habitat and will enhance wildlife populations that rely on early successional

forest.  I look forward to seeing the results of the proposed management activities.  Sam Eggleston


